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August 31, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Milo B. Butler III 

Manager – Airport Authority 

Lynden Pindling Int’l Airport 

Nassau N. P. Bahamas 

 

Sir 

 

Ref: Safety Recommendation SI18-00027, SI18-00028 and SI18-00044 

  

The Air Accident Investigation Department (AAID) is an independent government agency mandated by 

Minister for Tourism and Aviation with investigating every civil aviation accident and incidents in the 

Bahamas. We determine the probable cause of the accidents and issue safety recommendations aimed at 

preventing future accidents.  

 

On August 27, 2018, the AAID adopted its safety recommendation report. The details of a related 

accident investigation and the resulting safety recommendations may be found in the attached report. 

 

Among the Safety Recommendations are three of critical importance issued to the Airport Authority, 

which can be found in the report.  

 

The AAID is vitally interested in this recommendation because it is designed to prevent accidents and 

save lives. We would appreciate a response from you within 90 days, detailing the actions you have taken 

or intend to take to implement them. When replying, please refer to the safety recommendation by 

number. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Delvin R. Major 

Chief Investigator of Air Accidents 

 

Cc:  Ms. Stephanie Demeritte – Director of Security 
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